
    The Fulton Amateur Radio Club will be hosting a Technician Licensing Class  in the spring of 2024.
June 20th thru August 29th, 7:00 to 9:00PM

    The class will be held at the Lake City Lodge at 765 East Seneca Street in Oswego, NY. 

 No Morse code required for any license level.

  

    
We will be using the ARRL Ham Radio License Manual for Technicians (Red Cover). Be sure it is the 
“Fifth Edition”, for use July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2026. This info will be on the front cover. You will be 
required to obtain the manual on your own, as none will be available at the class. For more 
Information, please contact:

      Rick Boutell      Michael Regan  Ben Townsend
                                    WA2LBE                          KD2DVC          AK2X

    315-963-3814         315-591-3827         585-356-2479   


